Lisa Driscoll

From: Allan Mendell <allan@fxgcorp.com>
Sent: Friday, July 2, 2021 10:31 AM

To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: Support for Alamo Sherriff, Measure X
Lisa,

| am writing to you in support of Sheriff Livingston's request for Measure X funds, to better their staffing, reduce
response times and investigate crimes in Round Hill Country Club and Alamo, where | live with my family and raise my
children. | believe the citizens of Contra Costa County will benefit from directing these funds to the Sheriff's
Department. Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Allan Mendell

2505 Rolling Hills Court
Alamo CA 94507

Cell: 415.218.4054



